
King's Harbour Master Portsmouth

NAVWARN No 38/24

DANGEROUS OBSTRUCTION – ST HELENS ROADS ANCHORAGE

1. A dangerous obstruction is present in position 50° 42’.5N 001° 00’.3W at the eastern end of
St Helens Roads anchorage. The danger is reported to be a bundle 400kg of discarded fishing
nets and associated gear.

2. Vessels should use extreme caution if wishing to anchor in this vicinity.

3. The following Portsmouth NAVWARN’s remain in force: 36/24, 28/24, 16/24, 66/23, 63/23,
23/23, 06/23, 15/22, 57/20, 44/20, 15/19, 60/18, 75/17, 33/17, 27/14, 57/12 & 52/11. 
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